
St Bridget’s Catholic Primary School        Weekly Newsletter              Friday 23rd April 2021 

 

Updates: 

Welcome back, we hope everyone had a well-
deserved 2 weeks off school.  

It is fabulous to see everyone back to kick start 
the summer term.  

 

Quote of the Week! 

“The more that you read, the more 
things you will know. The more that 
you learn, the more places you’ll go.” 
– Dr Seuss

 

Important Notices: 
 
Multi Skills runs every Wednesday 3pm – 4pm 
and is £3.00. It is now open to Years 1-6 but we 
can only hold a capacity of 25 pupils per 
session. Make sure you book on Parent Mail as it 
is first come first served! Please keep an eye out 
on Parent Mail for when you can book sessions. 
You can now book Multi Skills for Wednesday 
28th April.  
 
School will be closed on Monday 3rd May for 
Bank Holiday Monday. School will be open as 
normal on Tuesday 4th May.  

How to stay in contact with us and keep 
informed on what’s going on in school:  

School office: 01946 820320 

Email: admin@st-bridgets-pri.cumbria.sch.uk 

Via or Facebook page or our website                
www.st-bridgets-pri.cumbria.sch 

  

Opening/Closing Times   

Nursery 8.45am – 3.15pm 

Reception, Years 1 and 2: 8.45am -2.45pm 

Years 3, 4, 5 and 6: 8.50am – 3.00pm 

STARS OF THE WEEK! 

NURSERY: Rhema Ogu & Arthur Lithgow 

RECEPTION: Jay Wilson 

YEAR 1: Harley Wilson 

YEAR 2: Aston Devlin 

YEAR 3: Riley – Joe Spedding 

YEAR 4: Alexia Mitchell 

YEAR 5: Bethany Mitchell  

YEAR 6: Jensen Blanks 

WELL DONE EVERYONE! 

 

P.E Dates and Times – Summer Term 

Squash (Monday)  

1pm – 2pm          Year 4  

Gymnastics (Monday) 

9.15am – 10.15am          Year 3 

10.15am – 11.15am          Year 1 

Ball Skills / Games (Tuesday)  

1pm – 2pm          Year 2 

2pm – 3pm          Year 5 

Multi Skills / Athletics / Hockey (Wednesday) 

1pm – 2pm          Reception  

2pm – 3pm          Year 6  
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